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School News

Great to have everyone back in school. Over ,
the holidays we have been very busy having a V4 We have had
spring clean! : a lovely week back
The classrooms are looking great with new 7 in school learning

rugs in KS1 that help encourage good sitting ' about how plants grow and what

they need to survive. All our flowers
started to droop without water!
We hope the children have been
talking to you about their rainbow
challenges. The children have
been taking responsibility for

and listening and we have been able to pur-

chase many new Maths resources. We have
adapted the bikes sheds to make access easi-
er for Foundation Stage - they love the bikes!

their own learning during their
choosing time by completing tasks
to collect lollipop sticks. We have
been really busy completing
them. In our RE we learnt that
Jesus went back to his Father in
heaven. In our prayer circle we each

" We have spent this week settling back into Pre-School

placed a heart in a bow| for God
\ S . . ‘ % d oy : A
= . routines and welcoming new children. The children WA thanking God for giving

« =« were excited to share their holiday news and play with bl

hgm

their friends. We have enjoyed the warmer weather
outside and being able to play in the mud and sand areas.




What a wonderful week i
back. All Year 1 adults o
have commented on how Y\
well the children have been able
to work independently with super
focus! The children have been ex-
cellent at counting in 10s, 2s and

~ < 5s and using a 100 square to
R | & q

7 help us do this, Later in the

| week we concentrated on

counting groups of objects

2 and children. Topic has been
very exciting and we have learnt
fun facts about William the Con-
queror. Our new story in English is
called Lost and Found, by Oliver
Jeffers. We have rescued a lost
penguin and described
how lonely and sad he

must be.

As part of our new learning linked to

Ocean Meets Sky by the Fan Broth-

ers, we wrote some fantastic charac-

ter descriptions using noun phrases about Finn’s

= Grandpa. This week, we have been revisiting learning
,“' ' in multiplication, money and measures. We

were using practical equipment to help
prove our solutions. As part of our new top-
ic, Our School, we designed a beautiful flow-
er garden in the shape of our school logo.
Finally, in PE, we began learning about differ-
ent types of jumps and how to control our

landings. It was exhausting but we all en-

‘T joyed it!
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